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-->Mr. M. Lee Bishop, 

My comment on the Supplemental Yucca Mountain Rail Corridor is relatively 
short. I do NOT WANT IT. Look at the statistics involving railroad accidents. 
Just last week there was an accident near Nevada's border, killing two, 
injuring eight and spilling an enormous amount of diesel fuel. Nevada has no 
nuclear power plants and Nevada should NOT be the dump for all the nuclear 
plants in the U.S.. The safest way of handling nuclear waste in these times 
of possible terrorism, is to let the power plants that produce the nuclear 
waste, KEEP THE WASTE. Let the people who benefit from the power produced, 
pay to protect the waste at the site where it is produced. Dorothy Mainberger 
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